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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2008 2:05 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Work Plan Approval Letters for 20957 Baker Road site

Thanks Steven - when are you available to discuss this case with me? I'd like to meet sooner 
rather than later.  Let me know by tomorrow. Thanks, Cherie 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Cherie McCaulou 

Engineering Geologist 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 

510-622-2342 
 

 
>>> "Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health" <steven.plunkett@acgov.org>  
>>> 10/1/2008 9:20 AM >>> 

Cherie, 
 

Here are three letters from ACEH that detail our position regarding the site. 
 

Hope these help. 
 

Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94501 

510-383-1767 
510-337-9355 Fax 

steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
    __o 

 _`\<,_ 
(*)/ (*) 

 
"The bicycle is a curious invention, 

The passenger is its engine." 
 
-----Original Message----- 

From: Cherie MCcaulou [mailto:CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 3:23 PM 

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health 
Cc: rflory@aeiconsulants.com 

Subject: Work Plan Approval Letters for 20957 Baker Road site 
 

Steven - I looked at ACEH web site to view reports and work plans issued by AEI for this 
site.  At least 5 work plans (dated 5/14/07, 9/21/07, 2/3/06, 1/30/06, and 2/14/05) were 

submitted to ACEH. I couldn't find any letters written by ACEH approving these work plans, 
however.  Please send me all letters issued by ACEH, except for the letters of 12/15/04 and 
4/8/05 that I did access off the web site.  Thanks. Cherie 

 
Sincerely, 
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Cherie McCaulou 
Engineering Geologist 

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 
510-622-2342 

 
 

 


